
 

 

 

 

July 20, 2021 

 

Hello FPC Preschool Families, 

We hope your summer has been full of memory-making activities and laughter! 

We value the families that we serve and we are working very hard to start the new 

school year on time, August 9th! Please mark your calendar and plan to start on 

time… The only caveat to this would be if Governor Ducey were to issue another 

“Stay at Home” order, which has NOT happened… 

Additional information regarding our policies and procedures for a safe start of 

school will be published on our website soon.  www.fpcmesa.org/preschool There 

are many things that are changing on a weekly, if not daily, basis.  We will update 

you as they become available to us.  We look forward to welcoming you and your 

family back to the First Presbyterian Preschool campus and encourage you to share 

our information with others who have preschool-aged children.  Your 

recommendation and referral mean so much to us! 

Stay healthy and strong. 

Sincerely, 

Shiloh Murillo 

Director 

 

PS - Please, Please let us know if you or any one of in your family begins to feel 

ill with any of the symptoms associated with the coronavirus.  Call or email us at 

480-835-7877 or preschool@fpcmesa.org  We are working with Maricopa County 

Public Health to report any information that we receive to help bring this to an end. 

Your information will remain confidential.   
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